Brian Ohlsen 5721 Springside Avenue Downers Grove, IL 60516

August 22, 2025

Dr. Andrew Wise, Superintendent Center Cass Board of Education Center Cass School District 66 699 Plainfield Road Downers Grove, IL 60516

Dear Dr. Wise and the Center Cass Board of Education,

This letter is to notify you that it is my intention to retire from my teaching position in Center Cass School District 66 a year earlier than my previous notice. I will be leaving at the end of this, the 2025-2026 school year.

Recent changes in my life and situation have made it possible to accelerate my retirement. I am grateful to have been a part of the Center Cass family and look forward to seeing the district's successes in the future.

Again, thank you for all the support you have shown me over the years.

Sincerely,

Brian Ohlsen

Bio